SCED to visit Beijing

The Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development, Mr Algernon Yau,
will depart for a visit to Beijing this afternoon (March 26).

During his stay in Beijing, Mr Yau will call on the China National
Intellectual Property Administration, the Ministry of Commerce and the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs. He will also visit an enterprise and meet with
representatives of the wine industry.

Mr Yau will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on March 29. The Under
Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development, Dr Bernard Chan, will be the
Acting Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development during Mr Yau's
absence.


http://www.government-world.com/sced-to-visit-beijing-2/

